
Dear Families,

As we settle into the second week of the new term, I’m delighted to share that the school is calm, 
focused, and full of positive energy. It’s wonderful to see everyone back and ready for a successful 
start to 2025.

We also held our first PTA meeting of the year this week. Please look out for updates from the PTA 
soon, as they have some exciting plans in store!

Thank you for your continued support as we embrace the new year with enthusiasm and dedication.

Best wishes,

Mrs Carrington 

Headteacher’s note

Attendance  and punctuality  are crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing 
at school. Many thanks for all your support and efforts. Please ensure that your 
children are arriving to school on time. Remember our gates close at 8:55am 
This week’s winner is:  3 Victoria with 100% Well done!
The class with the lowest attendance is: EYFS Belgrave  with 92 %
This week’s overall attendance is: 96.95% which is our above school target of 96% 

Friday 17th January 2025
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

Keen Learners Star Reader

Most points 
in KS1

Most 
Points in 

KS2

Mecca
y2

Carolina
y5

Matthew

1908

Mark
 

2421

Luke
 

1804

John
 

1936

Awards this week go to…
EYFS SUPERSTARS:  Aelle and Shine 

Celebration Awards 

Y1 Gianna 

Y2 Memphis

Y3 Allegra

Y4 Ali

Yr 5 Carolina

Y6 Aron

Y1 Ezra

Y2 Aria 

Y3 Oliver

Y4 Artemus

Y5 Jonathan

Y6 Sophia

Reception Aelle Sasha

Y1 Charlee Alessandro

Y2 Aria Frank

Y3 Oliver Lea

Y4 Nicos Maya

Y5 Kagan Lucy

Y6 Khaleesi Nehemiah



States Parties shall take all appropriate measures 
to ensure that the child is protected against all 
forms of discrimination or punishment on the basis 
of the status, activities, expressed opinions, or 
beliefs of the child's parents, legal guardians, or 
family members.”

From Fr Jonathan 

Vicar of St Peter's Church

Dear parents and carers,

At the School Mass this week we celebrated the Baptism of Jesus in the River Jordan by John 
the Baptist, the second part of the Church’s Epiphany season, and why baptism is so 
important for Christians as a key stage in their journey of faith.  We will once again be 
preparing children for Confirmation this year from Year 5, but if you have a younger child in 
the school who has not yet been baptised and you would like them to be, we would be very 
happy to do this for you.  You can contact me on frjonathan@stpetereatonsquare.co.uk if you 
would like to know more or have further questions. 

As always you are warmly welcome at all our services and activities in St Peter’s Church, 
especially our 0945 Family Eucharist each Sunday.  (Please note that from the beginning of 
February this will change to the slightly earlier time of 9.30 am)

Greetings from St Peter’s Church

Upcoming Dates & Events

Friday 7th February  NSPCC Number Day Dress in 
Numbers! Donation link to follow

Wednesday 12th Feb 9:15 All parents/carers  E Safety 
workshop 

Thursday 13th Feb 9:15 All parents/ carers Attendance 
coffee morning 

Important dates are all available to check on 
our School Calendar

*Key dates document is subject to change

Year 6 had an excellent trip with the Jr 
Citizenship Program at the TfL Museum! They 
attended sessions with firefighters, ambulance 
workers, police and HOPE UK, learning about 

cyber safety, bike safety, transport rules and fire 
safety! 

"Our very own 
Nico in Year 6 

is taking center 
stage, starring 

in the opera 
Jenufa—a 

shining star in 
the making!"

https://www.stpeaton.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=95&viewid=1



